
 

 

NOTICE OF FILING OF LABOR CONDITION APPLICATION 
 
The company is seeking to employ one individual under the immigration status of H-1B in the occupational 
classification of Software Engineer for the period of 07/02/2022 to 07/01/2025. The offered salary is at 
least $104291.00 per year, and the location of the job will be 644 Tulane Dr., Santa Clara, CA 95051 and 
55 Almaden Boulevard, Suite 600, San Jose, CA 95113. The Labor Condition Application is available for 
public inspection at 55 Almaden Boulevard, Suite 600, San Jose, CA 95113. Complaints alleging 
misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition application and/or failure to comply with the 
terms of the labor condition application may be filed with any office of the Wage and Hour Division of the 
United States Department of Labor. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Locations of Posting at Work Site: 
 
644 Tulane Dr. Santa Clara, CA 95051 and 55 Almaden Boulevard, Suite 600, San Jose, CA 95113 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Posting Dates:  _____________ to _____________ 
 
 
Signature:  ________________________________  
 
 
Title:          ________________________________ 

 
 


